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1. My name is Jane Alexander. I have made a complaint to the Standards Committee about the behaviour of Councillor Bryan Keen (BK) at the Cowley Area Committee meeting on 3rd November 2010. I have had the text of my complaint read out to me and I agree with the contents. I would also like to add the following:

2. I was not pleased that I was only allocated half of the available 5 minutes of the open session. I do not think that I used up all the time I was allocated.

3. BK said to me “you have had your say – be quiet.”
4. I said that the Committee were wrong about the Temple Cowley pool decision.

5. BK said “that’s enough now” he waived his hand at me.
6. He then stood up and said “can anyone take this person out”.

7. I felt the Committee were not telling the truth about the pool decision.

8. I stood up to step back from the speakers table but I felt the information was wrong so I stayed standing where I had been sitting. I felt I had to correct the inaccuracies – the decision had not been made.

9. BK walked across the floor from his desk. He was jabbing his finger and repeatedly telling me to be quiet. He was close to me when he was doing this.

10.  I felt the truth was more important than obeying the Chair so I did not stop making my points.

11. BK was trying to pacify me and get me to leave the meeting. I said again to BK “the decision has not been taken”. I was frustrated – no decision had been made.

12. BK appeared to be trying to turn me toward the exit of the room. I was shaken by this. I told him to take his hands off me. He did so immediately and backed off.

13. I am not clear what happened after that. I think I stayed in the room for a while longer and then left.

14. There was a police officer at the meeting but he did not leave his seat.

15. I also remember BK saying “If you do not shut up I will have to suspend the meeting”. I do not recall the meeting actually being suspended.

16. I felt that BK was bullying in that he was trying to make me do something I did not want to do. I expected my questions to be answered and I was bullied into not challenging the answer given by Councillor Timbs. I also felt it was disrespectful of BK not to permit the public to speak.
17. I was upset and shaken by the incident. I felt vulnerable and intimidated. I felt that BK’s behaviour was inappropriate. I do not think he would have behaved like he did if I was a man. He was the chair of the meeting and he should not have done it.

18. I did go to the next Cowley Area Committee but BK did not apologise. He did not appear to think he had done anything wrong. I also saw him at Barton but again he did not apologise for his behaviour.

19. As far as I remember the rest of the meeting on 3rd November was uneventful.
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